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Dear Committee,

Please, please, take AKLN off the chopping block. Schools in Alaska absolutely need on line
 courses that support the state and our students. We need courses enveloped within our state
 that are sensitive to the cultures and needs of our own students.  We also need AKLN because
 rural Alaska has internet/technology needs that can best be served by AKLN.

To take this away from the education of Alaska students is to handcuff the capabilities of
 providing for the academic, developmental, and future of Alaska people.  Our students are a
 top priority and the continuing of AKLN as an educational resource is vital.

Robin Gray
Superintendent
Yakutat School District
P.O. 429
Yakutat, Alaska 99689
907-784-3317, ext. 226
robing@yakutatschools.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the
 addressees. Nothing in this email is intended to be legal advice. If legal advice is required, please consult with an attorney. If you are not an intended
 recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
 communication in error, please immediately contact the Yakutat School District at (907) 784-3317, ext. 226, to arrange for the return of this

 information. 

mailto:robing@yakutatschools.org
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov
mailto:robing@yakutatschools.org

